
Ref.:Plexh/Cir/280                                                                                               10.08.2021 
  
  
To, 
All the Members of Plexconcil 
  
  
Dear Sir / Madam, 
  
Subject : Regarding further extension in Annual Updation of IEC for FY 2021-22 
  
  
We wish to inform you that DGFT has further extended the date for modification and up-
dation of IEC online up to 31st August, 2021 vide Notification No. 16/2015-2020 dated 
09.08.2021 (https://content.dgft.gov.in/Website/dgftprod/7f598eab-85a6-4289-8653-83458880c81f/Notifi%2016%20dt%2009-08-

21%20Eng.pdf ). 
  
  
Members who still have not been able to update/modify their IECs may complete the 
process on or before  31st August, 2021. 
  
  
With regards, 
  
Bharti Parave 
Asst. Director 
  
Plexconcil 
 


